



19th October 2016

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Each year money is raised to go towards the Sixth Form Ball, a fun social event held at the end of the academic year. This year we wanted to not only fundraise, but to also take the opportunity to involve Lower School in a fun event.

The students have loved being involved, with each having drawn a charismatic self-portrait which will be printed collectively on a tea towel, resulting in a fun professional product.

These tea towels are the perfect Christmas gift for relatives and a memory to reflect on. They are selling at £4.00 each, with limited stock available. If you are interested, please complete the form below and return it with the correct money or a cheque (made payable to Ellesmere College) which can be handed in to Lower School reception (Lower School Secretary) where the tea towels can also be collected.

Thank you for helping with our fundraising and we hope you enjoy the self-portrait tea towel.

| | Kind regards, | | | |
|---|--|--------------|--|--|
| | Tianna Williams Captains of School | Harry Pochin | | |
| × | | | | |
| | Please return FAO: Lower School Secretary, Lower School, Ellesmere College, Shropshire. SY12 9AB | | | |

FUN LOWER SCHOOL SELF-PORTRAIT TEA TOWELS

| Name of Parent/Guardian: | | | |
|--------------------------|--------------------|--------|--------------------|
| Name of Pupil/s: | | | |
| Quantity required: | x £4.00 = <u>£</u> | (*cash | / cheque enclosed) |
| Signed: | | Date: | |

(Parent/Guardian)

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com